RIVINO Estate Vineyards & Winery Safe Business Opening Plan

The required county Covid signage will be posted at all the entrances to the facility. Masks and gloves will be used by employees and masks by guests, unless they are performing an action that requires not wearing them, such as drinking and or eating. Disinfectants will be provided, and additional cleaning cycles performed on the higher usage communal areas, such as the restroom. 
Employees have had a meeting to review the new requirements for operation, additional cleaning, PPE, social distancing and maximum utilization of the outdoor venue. 
Social distancing, PPE and outdoor tastings will help to ensure the safety of both guests and employees. The large available outdoor venue and required appointment only tastings will help to ensure physical distancing and crowd control.
Payment methods will be by credit card or cash. Many guests are wine club members with stored payment info. These guests require no contact for payment transactions. 
Normal hours of operation are from 10 till 5, however later hours till 7 or 8 may occur when the weather is nice and patrons arrive late or when private affairs are being held.  
Reservations are taken either online or through phone calls.
The majority of our facility is outdoor space and seating. So utilizing this to the fullest degree possible is standard protocol.
Our menus are currently disposable and there is additionally a chalk board for viewing. Separate areas are utilized for used glasses vs clean glasses, which is standard practice. Dump buckets will be removed. In the event a person requires a dump receptacle, a disposable plastic glass will be provided. 

 

